
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council Meeting of 26 June 2003 

12. BOARD ACKNOWLEDGEMENT TO SENIOR CONSTABLE BILL CHAMBERLAIN 
 
 At the commencement of the Board meeting the Chairman, on behalf of the Board, acknowledged 

Constable Bill Chamberlain’s contribution to the local community during his 31 years of loyal service.  
Bill was a Community Constable in the Sockburn area followed by Watch-house Keeper at the Hornby 
Police Station. 

 
 A presentation was made to Bill and his wife, Daphne. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


